
SAVE THE DATE
FOR THE NJEA POLITICAL LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

Political Leadership 
Academy

The academy is a useful training program 
for members who are thinking about 

running for public office. Attendees will 
learn the ins and outs of running, winning, 

and how your union can help.

For more details and to indicate your interest in attending, please email 
Michael Giglio in NJEA Government Relations at mgiglio@njea.org.

★ ★ ★ ★★ ★ ★★ ★ ★★ ★★ ★

AUG. 24, 2019
10 A.M. – 4 P.M.
At NJEA Headquarters in Trenton


